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A r c h i t e c t u r e • L i g h t i n g D e s i g n 
 

December 28, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Shukria Wiar, Planner 
Planning and Urban Development Department 
City of Portland, Maine 
389 Congress Street 
Fourth Floor 
Portland, ME  04101 
 
 
Re: Bowl Portland 

58 Alder Street 
 
 
Dear Shukria, 
 
Per comments from David Margolis-Pineo, Portland Public Services, the plans in 
the vault of Public Services indicate that the floor drains of 58 Alder Street are 
connected to the stormwater system in Alder Street.  A dye test is requested to 
confirm this: the floor drains and roof drains should be redirected to the 
stormwater system. 
 
According to drawing R.4, Outline Specifications, division 15.A.c the “General 
Contractor is responsible for separating the storm drains from the sewer line, 
currently the lines are connected to the sewer line.”  A note will be added to 
include the floor drains. 
 
As you can see, we have provisions in the contract to perform this work.  We 
request that once a contractor has been chosen for this project with a team of 
subcontractors who will be performing the work, a dye test be performed to 
confirm existing conditions.  The dye test results will be forwarded to David 
Margolis-Pineo at Public Services. 
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Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

David Matero, AIA, LEED AP 
DayMatero studio 
207.671.6820 
 
 
 
Cc: Justin Alfond 

Charlie Mitchell 
Dale Akeley, Project Resources 
Eric Dube, Casco Bay Engineering 

 
 


